Armfield Homeowners Association

Board of Directors Meeting

Minutes of Januray 24, 2008 Board Meeting
Present:
Robert Shear, Steve Snyder, Tim Murray

Management:
Dan Gordon

Administrative:
1. The minutes for the November 29, 2007 Board meeting were approved.

2. The next Board meeting is scheduled for February 28, 2008, 7pm, at the offices of Capital Property Management.

Resident Input:
Meg Pearson had several questions on the 2008 budget.

Liz Einsig, Trish Coggins, and Mark Gill discussed their concerns about overcrowding in the neighborhood.
Report of Committees:

Pool – New regulations for 2008 coming soon.

Social – Playground by the pool repaired
Management Agent Report:

1. Management provided an updated maintenance list.

Old Business:

1. VDOT money for land taken to widen Centreville Road should arrive soon.

2. Tabled ADT proposal on a pool security system. 
3. Waiting for estimate on sprinkler system and seed for grassy section within pool fence.
New Business:
1. Approved the purchase of 12 new arm chairs from Criterion, Inc. for the pool at $32.00 each.
2. Reviewed estimate for new tennis nets from Bishops Tennis, Inc.  Tabled until the spring.
3. Reviewed notice from Crystal Aquatics informing the HOA that their rates will increase for the 2008 season based on the higher minimum wage.
Financial Matters:

1. Management presented financial reports for the period ending December 31, 2007. There was $13,715.31 in the operating account, and $ 62,117.57 in certificates of deposit.  Reserve account balance is $ 86,403.04.  Account receivables are $4,092.71.

Minutes Approved: 
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